C.A.R.E

Communication

Recently a resident’s daughter, while walking along Payne (near Clifton Center), was approached by a man with a knife.
He came out of a van that drove up behind her. This incident occurred at 3:00pm in the afternoon. She fled the scene
unharmed and a police report was filed.

Back in October 2008, Officer Jeff Artman/564 indicated there was an increase in the number of thefts from vehicles in
and around Clifton.

A wareness

Remember that criminal acts occur in all regions of the city and any hour of the day.

It is highly important to be alert, aware and responsible. Being afraid accomplishes nothing,

If you see something unusual, communicate the incident to Mulloy Properties and the appropriate authorities.
If you notice that a security light.is out, contact Mulloy Properties.

Never assume that another resident has reported a problem.

If you see a tear or a hole in our fence along Bickell , report it to Mulloy Properties.

R esponsibility

If you must jog or walk alone have protective pepper spray, ete. Carry only your ID with you — no cash.
Make attempts to jog or walk with another person if possible.
It is suggested that each unit owner leave his or her front and back porch lights on all night.
Always lock your unit, even if you plan to just go to the pool or jog for a few minutes.
Keep your outside shed doors locked.
Investigate the option of having a security system added to your unit. Contact Mulloy Properties with info.
Make sure you car doors are always locked. Don’t leave items in plain view (packages, CD’s, security badges etc.)
If you leave on vacation or for an extended period of time, please do the following:
o Let Mulloy Properties and a neighbor know.
Have a neighbor keep an eye on your unit if possible.
Let Mulloy Properties know if someone is house sitting for you.
Make sure your emergency contact information is on file with Mulloy Properties.
If you have someone else’s car parked in our lot for an extended period, let a neighbor and Mulloy Properties
know.
Suspicious cars may be towed away at the owner’s expense.
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E ffort

Multiple attempts have been made to restart the Neighborhood Block Watch. We need volunteers.
In an effort to reduce risk to residents, the poel lights are on in the evening during the “off” season.



